
  

OPT-OUT CPNI NOTICE 

 

Harrisonville Telephone Company is requesting your approval to access and use your Customer 

Proprietary Network Information (or “CPNI”) for certain purposes. 

 

CPNI consists of the call, service and billing records regarding your use of the 

telecommunications services that you purchase from us (e.g., the telephone numbers you call; the 

frequency, timing and duration of your calls; and the telecommunications and information 

services you purchase). 

 

The Company is requesting your approval to allow ONLY it and its affiliates HTC 

Communications Co. and HTC Technologies Co. to access and use your CPNI to design and 

develop new services for you, and to market new services to you. The Company policy is to not 

provide this information to any other third party. 

 

You have a right to the confidentiality of your CPNI, and the Company and other carriers have a 

duty, under federal law, to protect that confidentiality.  You have a right to approve or 

disapprove the proposed access, use, disclosure and/or distribution of your CPNI. 

 

If you approve, the Company may be better able to offer products and services tailored to your 
needs.  Your approval will be valid for up to two years, but you may revoke or limit it at any 

time by notifying the Company in writing that you are doing so. 

 

If you disapprove, it will not affect the provision to you of any of the existing services which you 

purchase from the Company.  However, we will not be able to use your CPNI to develop and 

offer to you new or additional services or service packages. Your disapproval will remain in 

effect until you revoke or limit it, which you may do in writing at any time. 

 

If you are willing to give the Company your approval for the proposed use of your CPNI, you 

need to do nothing further and do not need to return this notice.  Your approval will be 

deemed to have been granted thirty-three (33) days after this notice was sent to you. 

 

If you do not approve the proposed use of your CPNI, you need to sign and date the box below 

and return it to the Company. Send via mail to HTC, P.O. Box 149, Waterloo, IL 62298, or fax it 

to the Company at 618-939-4826, or call the Company at 618-939-6112 or the following toll-free 

number 888-482-8353.   

 

At Harrisonville Telephone Company, we are proud of our record of 124 years of dependable, 

trustworthy service to this community. We pledge our very best efforts on your behalf and we 

will always be ready to honor your desire to ensure your privacy. 

 

 

I have read this OPT-OUT CPNI NOTICE, and DO NOT approve of the proposed use of CPNI 

for the customer account specified below. 

 

Customer Name ________________________ Telephone Number ____________________ 

 

Customer Billing Address ________________________________________________________ 

 

Signature _____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Printed Name ____________________________ Date________________________________   


